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Town of Wilton, Wilton Senior Center, and Wilton Library sponsor 4th of July House Decorating Contest 

The Town of Wilton, Wilton Senior Center, and Wilton Library are sponsoring a 4th of July house decorating 
contest.  Wilton residents are encouraged to decorate their houses based on a ‘4th of July’ or ‘America’ 
theme.  Get out your red, white and blue and be creative!  Decorations should be on side of house visible from 
street and completed by July 1st. 

Residents should register for the program on the Town of Wilton website (www.wiltonct.org/fourthofjuly).  
Judging will take place on July 2nd.  First place wins a free parking pass to 2021 Wilton Fireworks.  Prizes will 
also be awarded for 2nd and 3rd place. 

For more information, please contact Sarah Gioffre at sarah.gioffre@wiltonct.org. 
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